
FROM THE WHYTE HOUSE….. 

Well, we have made it to March.  It just feels like yesterday that we 

were starting a new year and the weather isn’t really helping us feel like 

we are in March either. I wanted to take this opportunity to remind us 

of what we started back in January as we started a new year.  I started 

preaching on our theme of “Growing Together.” We began looking at 

Ephesians 4:13-16 and we began unpacking what Paul had to say about 

“Growing Together.” In the end we learned that we all play a part in the 

growing process or growth will be stunted. We moved on in February to 

our series called “Unfair” and we have been learning that even when 

life is unfair there is growth.  God wants growth to occur in our lives all 

the time.  God will grow us right where we are and He will also grow us 

by moving us out of our comfort zones and stretching us to the max.  

But I am reminded that God will not give us more than He cannot 

handle.  We must trust Him every step of the way knowing that the end 

result is us being the people that bring glory and honor to the King.  I 

pray that you are growing in your faith, trust and knowledge of God.  I 

cannot wait to watch all that God has in store for OCC. 

Growing together, 

Ja 

MARCH 2019 

Coming Up 

 March 10 | Diaper/Freezer 
Meal Shower for Wamsley 
Family 

 NO BC, D2BD or Youth 
Groups on March 13 
(Spring Break) 

 March 19 | Elders meeting 
at 7:30 pm 

 March 29 & 30 | High 
School Oasis in Manhattan 

 March 31 | Potluck dinner 
following worship 

 April 6 | Waffles & Worship 
ladies event at The Cave 
9:30 am to Noon 



Oakley Christian 

BIBLE CLUB                                   

Kindergarten -                

4th grades 

Wednesdays  2:30 pm 

to 3:30 pm 

Dare To Be A Daniel 

5th grade 

Wednesdays                   

3:30 pm to 4:30 pm 

Held at church on the 

mid level 

NO Bible Club or D2BD on March 13  

Last day of BC & D2BD for this year will 

be April 24 

Adventure Bible Zone 

ABZ is our Children’s Church held            

during the sermon time of our worship          

service on Sundays.  It is for kids age                 

4 years old through 4th grade. 

YOUTH GROUP at The Cave meets every 

Wednesday 

Middle School at 6:00 pm 

High School at 7:30 pm 

NO YOUTH GROUP ON MARCH 13 

CAMP DATES                  

Summer 2019  

June 2 – 7: High School 

June 9 – 14: 7th & 8th 

June 16 – 21: 5th Grade 

June 23 – 28: 6th Grade 

June 30 – July 3: 3rd Grade 

July 5 – 6 : 1st & 2nd Grade  

High School OASIS has been rescheduled for 

March 29 & 30.  Students can sign up to go and 

pay $35 by March 10th.  Please visit with Jason 

Schmidt if you are interested in going! 



Saturday, April 6 | 9:30 am to Noon 

Ladies Event - there will be a guest 

speaker - invite your friends! 

Held at The Cave 

More details coming soon! 

We rejoice with Nicole Wolf, she 

was baptized on Sunday, February 

17 at OCC!  She and her husband 

Isaac have two children, Adaline 

and Kelton.  They live at 504 West 

4th street in Quinter, KS (PO Box 

314) 67752.  

Congratulations to Craig & Kylie 
on the birth of their son 

KEITHYN EUGENE WAMSLEY 
Born February 21, 2019 

Big brother Kycen & Big sister 
Kaisley welcomed him home! 
Their address is 2715 County 

Road A, Oakley KS  67748 

Women’s Bible Study  

Tuesdays at 10:00 am  

All women are invited to attend 

“Seamless” by Angie Smith 

MOPS of Oakley  

March 7th and March 28th  

9:30 am 

Child care is provided 



DIAPER and 
FREEZER MEAL 

SHOWER 
For the Wamsley 

Family 
Sunday, March 10 

 

Please bring diapers and/or a 
freezer meal to welcome 

Keithyn! There will be a place in 
the foyer for you to leave items 

on Sunday, March 10th! 

Each Sunday in March at 4:00 pm 

Church Service at                                    

The Logan County Manor 

Everyone is invited to come and sing 

with the residents! 

Schedule of Volunteers 

 3    Welcome/Sermon | Ja Whyte 

       Song Leader | Kara Larshus 

  

10   Welcome/Sermon | Murray Bean 

       Song Leader | Janet Bean 

  

17   Welcome/Sermon | Glen Good 

       Song Leader | Caroline Waugh 

  

24   Welcome/Sermon | Kurt Maurath 

       Song Leader |  Merabeth Corbett 

 

31   Welcome/Sermon | Jason Schmidt 

        Song Leader | Janet Bean 

         



A great evening at the OCC Valentine’s Banquet—Fundraiser for the High School Summer Mission Trip! 

Back Row: Jonathan Temaat, Marco Sanchez, Karten Whyte, Ellis Slack, Wyatt Abell, 

Eric Annis, Ethan Abell, Jarrett Sporer, Kent Gladin, Jantz Engel 

Front Row: Ainsley Wolf, Susannah Corbett, Danielle Allison, Tegan Schmidt,                  

DaNae Larshus,  Jada Renner, Andelyn Johnson, Lexi Shellito 



UPDATE 
The Junior/Senior mission trip to Haiti 

has been postponed due to Level 4 

travel advisories.  Bill Fair has been in 

touch with us and has said that it 

would be best to not come at this 

time.  Plans are being made to re-

schedule this trip with these students 

for spring break of 2020.  Please con-

tinue to keep Haiti and Bill & Marylin 

Fair in your prayers.  

Oakley Christian Church 

200 East 4th Street 

P.O. Box 216 

Oakley, KS  67748 

785.672.3188  
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jwhyte@oakleychristianchurch.com 

Jason Schmidt 

Youth/Associate Pastor  

jschmidt@oakleychristianchurch.com 

Rhonda Abell 

Office Manager 

rhonda@oakleychristianchurch.com 

  

 

Moms in Prayer 

Each Wednesday 

at Noon at the 

church 

Potluck Dinner following worship ser-

vice on Sunday, March 31—please 

bring a main dish and a side dish or 

dessert to share! 


